[bookmark: _GoBack]The Saltillo ISD Board of Trustees held a  budget meeting Monday, August 9th, 2021 at 6:00PM in the Superintendent’s office of the school.  Members present were  Barry Brewer, Brian Beadle, Chad Neal,  and Chip Tully.  Chip Tully called the meeting to order.
A budget workshop was conducted  for the 21-22 calendar year with a tax rate of .8652.

 
Motion to adjourn was made by  Chad Neal and seconded by Brian Beadle,  Motion passed 4-0 
President , Chip  Tully  _________________________
Secretary,  Mark Sustaire ______________________
